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8th September 2023 

Dear Parents 

Welcome back to the start of a new school year. 

The children all look so smart in their uniforms – thank you! 

Just some reminders for next week – as a full newsletter will be sent out later in September. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UNIVERSAL FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

Every child at SJF is entitled to have a UFSM – this initiative has been introduced by the 

Mayor of London for the school year 2023 – 2024. 

Receiving this is not the same as receiving FSM which is a means tested benefit – if you think 

you may be entitles to FSM please speak to the school office – they will give you the form you 

need to fill out and any help you may need. 

CHANGES TO PE DAYS FROM MONDAY 11TH SEPTEMBER 

Year 1 Monday and Tuesday Wear PE kit to school 

Year 2 Monday and Tuesday Wear PE kit to school 

Year 3 Monday and Wednesday Wear PE kit to school 

Year 4 Monday and Wednesday Wear PE kit to school 

Year 5 Monday and Wednesday Wear PE kit to school 

Year 6 Monday and Wednesday Wear PE kit to school 

On all other days wear your school uniform 

All children need plimsolls by Monday 11th September 2023. 

This is part of your child(rens) uniform and are used daily. 

Let us all reflect upon these words from Isaiah – ‘but those who hope in the LORD will renew their 

strength. They will soar on wings like eagles; they will run and not grow weary, they will walk and not be 

faint.’ Isaiah 40:31 

Lord, help us all to fly high, be strong and never give up. Amen 
 

Please contact the school office if you have any queries 

https://www.biblestudytools.com/isaiah/40-31.html

